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The Town of Didsbury Council held a Regular Council meeting on Tuesday, September 12, 2023, in Council 
Chambers at 1606 – 14 Street. 

• Evolve Surface Strategies, on behalf of Rogers Communication, provided a summary on the 
consultation process and requested a Letter of Concurrence for a Rogers Wireless Communication 
Installation at 1727 – 19 Street Didsbury, Alberta.  Council was satisfied that all requirements were 
met and approved to provide the Letter of Concurrence. 

• Council granted first reading to Bylaw 2023-15 which amends the Land Use Bylaw 2019-01 to 
redesignate the property formally known as the 5-0 Club from Institutional to R2.  A public hearing 
has been set for October 24, 2023 regarding the redesignation as well as the removal of a small 
piece of Municipal Reserve on the lands. 

• Council granted first and second reading to Bylaw 2023-16 Rosebud Valley Campground Rates and 
Fees which includes a proposed winter rate, which will be effective October 1, 2023 following third 
reading.  Council referred this item to the Performance Evaluation Committee to review the 
standards for winter camping.  Recommendations from Committee will be presented at the 
September 25, 2023 Regular Council Meeting. 

• The Mountain View Arts Society submitted an application for $2,000 in funding from the Community 
Grants program to fund supplies for a mural to be painted on the West side of the Didsbury Inn 
located 2014-19th Avenue.  Council was pleased to approve the application and is excited for work to 
begin this fall on the installation of the mural. 

• Council was provided with a thoroughly detailed Chief Administrative Officer Report, which included 
updates from the Planning & Development Department, Project Updates, and Second Quarter 
Reports from the Didsbury Fire Department, Action Requests, Municipal Enforcement and the 
Financial Reports. 

• Council approved to organize a Council delegation to meet with the Minister of Transportation, 
Devin Dreeshen, at the 2023 Alberta Municipalities Convention in Edmonton at the end of 
September. 


